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Honorable House Committee On Judiciary Chair and Members,
Please support HB 3390.

Oregon does not need to be in the business of torturing innocent animals, spewing
toxic wastes into our environments, offering unnecessary and unneeded products of
cruelty or harming wildlife. At this point in our history, as a state and as a nation, we
have opportunity to lead people forward into a world of care and ethical safe-guarding
of wildlife and all animals, or continue to drop us backwards into the cruel abuses and
waste of the past. Please be leaders. Please question the ethics of creating
products from the utterly shameful and horrifying cruelty of the fur business.

Please support HB 3390.
Thank you. And thank you for your service to our great state.

Jane Bicquette



